
BRISTOL FISH COMMITTEE
April 11, 2024

Ellingwood park and recreation building

Committee members present:
Rick Poland
Jay Crooker
Alison Hanley Lee
Marvin Farrin
Shannon Mahan

Minutes approved from March 2024

Fish counting:
Jay purchased a solar panel $140. He will submit the receipt to the town.
Marvin, Jay and Rick are working on a box for the fish counter. Marvin has an extra battery.
Shannon has a box that we can loan. We will place the fish counter down by the ladder around
May 1st.
Jay, will contact DMR about the installation.

River maintenance:
River clean up 4/27 and 4/28.
Jay, Shannon, Brent,

Water level maintenance:
Gates are all open, no changes at this time.

Other business:
4 beavers relocates

Fish ladder progress:
For P. Anderson: some adjustments on the top 2 pools may be needed see R. Poland. We may
need to raise the height of the top pools.

Fencing:
Rick will check with A. Sprague about the fencing price.


